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From: GCACC Finanace <finance@gcacc.org> 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 11:56 PM 
To: Gary Roberts <garyr@cityofws.org> 
Cc: GCACC Finance <finance@gcacc.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Neighborhood Outreach Summary for W-3446 Greater Cleveland Ave Christian Church (Special 
Use Limited Rezoning) 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello Mr. Roberts, 
 

I’m in the process of completing the application with the information required for the neighborhood out 
reach. The application will not allow me to upload (through IDT) or edit the area related to the neighborhood 
out reach. This area does not have a edit button for corrections. Letters were mailed out to 25 surrounding 
property owners on June 17, 2020. On June 28, 2020, we held a neighborhood meeting onsite at 3300 
Reynolda Road for surrounding property owners to discuss the proposed rezoning.  The local councilman was 
in attendance of the meeting; however no one from the mailing attended the meeting. The meeting was held 
from 1PM to 3PM in the afternoon. I have attached a copy the letter that was mailed to the surrounding 
property owners. I also sent an email to IT support regarding the permission to “edit” with in the application. 

 

I apologize for being a bother. If possible please advise. I will continue try the 

process. Regards, 

Diana Jones 
Greater Cleveland Church

W-3446 Neighborhood Outreach 1 of 2

mailto:finance@gcacc.org
mailto:garyr@cityofws.org
mailto:finance@gcacc.org


 

 

June  17, 2020 

 

Greater Church 
Bishop Sheldon M. McCarter 

P.O. Box 20245 

Winston Salem, NC 27120 

 

Hello Future Neighbors, 

We are the Advisory Board for Greater Church here in Winston-Salem.  In the next four months, 

we are looking forward to moving into 3300 Reynolda Road, formerly occupied by Gold’s Gym. 

Our church is led by Bishop Sheldon M. McCarter, a true man of God who has pastored Greater 

Church for almost thirty-two years.  

The planning board is reviewing our permitted use for rezoning, Case# W-3446, and we invite you 

to come and meet us on Sunday, June 28th at  3300 Reynolda Road from 1:00 pm-3:00 pm. for any 

questions or concerns that you may have.  We look forward to seeing you in the next few days.  

 

 

Yours truly, 

Bishop Sheldon M. McCarter 

Bishop Sheldon M. McCarter 

Senior Pastor, Greater Church 
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